
 

 

June 11, 2024 
 
BSE Limited  

Department of Corporate Services  
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  
Dalal Street, Mumbai- 400 001 
 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
Sub: Reply to clarification sought by Exchange for spurt in volume of shares of the 
Company in the recent past. 
 
Ref:  Your e-mail dated June 11, 2024 - Movement in Volume. 
 
With reference to the above, we would like to inform you that we did not have any 

event / information as on June 11, 2024 that has a bearing on the 

operation/performance of the Company which include price sensitive information, 

to disclose to the Stock Exchanges under Regulation 30 of Securities and       

Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 

Regulations, 2015. 

 
Thanking You,  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
For CHEMPLAST SANMAR LIMITED 
 
 

 
 
M RAMAN 
Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 
Memb No. ACS 6248 
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